This Week in Church 
Saturday 23rd   
6.30pm
Holy Souls (Herbert)  
Sunday 24th         
       
9.30am
Holy Souls (HSB)     

11.30am      Stephen Coote RIP (Peggy) 
Monday 25th                  
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Tuesday 26th          
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Wednesday 27th   
12.15pm
Holy Souls (HSB)      
Thursday 28th     
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Friday 29th           

10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion   

Saturday 30th    
6.30pm
Ints of Joy Laguda (Zincraft)   
Sunday 1st          
       
9.30am
Holy Souls (HSB)     

11.30am      Madeline Curtis (Foundation)  
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?

Mon 25th  
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre

Legion of Mary 
4.30pm-5.30pm
Upper Room

Tues 26th       
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 27th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 28th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 
Fri 29th        
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank,  
 Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Gary Enever, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, 
Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
 Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, 
Baby Ethan Jude Okonneh, Chioma Onwumere, 
Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, 
Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:
George Saggers, Fr Joseph Drew, Alfred Camacho, Dan Hopkins, Nora Murphy, Madge Murphy, Edward Smyth, Violet Sapsford, John Donnellan, Mollie Collins, John Harrington, Catherine Bowers, Agnes McDonald, Patrick Donoghue and William Morris.
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 16th /17th September 

Envelopes: £423.50      Cash: £396.83
       Standing Orders to 5th August £1882.02 
Travelling Chalice

               Weekend
      Family
         Mass



23rd /24th September 
Danielle Drew
      9.30am


30th /1st October  
Mark O’Grady

    9.30am 

Collectors Rota



6.30pm
9.30am
11.30am

23rd /24th Sept Michael Bacon, Anne Walsh          David Briden, John Sizer,           Maureen Lock &  Tony Gray 
30th /1st Oct             Tom & Ian 
Vicky & Julie
Antonella & Andy
Applying for a place in a Catholic School for September 2018

DIOCESAN GUIDANCE TO PARENTS/CARERS

If you are intending to apply for a place for your child for September 2018, you need to see your Parish Priest and ask him for a Certificate of Catholic Practice. Your Parish Priest will give this to you providing he is satisfied you are a practising Catholic. You will then need to take this to the Catholic School to which you are applying, together with your child’s Baptismal Certificate (or Certificate of Reception where appropriate). If you do not, for whatever reason, qualify for a Certificate of Catholic Practice and your child is baptised, then your application will come into the next category for Baptised Catholic Children. For further details, please read carefully the admissions criteria/arrangements of the Catholic school to which you wish to apply. If you think you are likely to be, in this second category, please do still apply in the normal way, as explained by the Catholic school or the Local Authority, and remember to take a copy of your child’s Baptismal Certificate to the school. Parents are invited to see Fr Tom to discuss their “practice in faith” on the following dates: 

For Secondary School ONLY

Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th October between 5pm and 8pm.

For Primary School & Nursery ONLY

Surnames A-L Tuesday 28th November between 4pm and 7.30pm

Surnames M-Z Wednesday 29th November between 4pm and 7.30pm 

 There is no need to make an appointment, just turn up in the Church. Both parents (where possible) should attend together with the child for whom the certificate is sought. 

Home Mission Sunday The retiring collection raised £190.08. Bless you. 

Open Day Thank you to all the cake bakers, group leaders and parishioners who helped to make our parish open day a success. Take a look at the photos on the website under the ‘latest news’ tab. Leaflets with details of the groups at work in the parish are now available at the back of the church- please help yourselves- new members are always welcome!
Coffee Morning in the Community Centre – Please join us for tea/coffee/cakes this Sunday 24th after 9.30am Mass. This is being run by the First Holy Communion Parents and all proceeds will go to the Parish Building Fund. All are  welcome.
Walsingham House at Abbotswick: Funding Appeal THIS WEEKEND. Target £430,000. Each year, over 5,000 young people from our schools and parishes enjoy a retreat with the Walsingham House Team. In January 2018 this work is moving to Abbotswick, a beautiful house near Brentwood, set in 14 acres of grounds. In school holidays, Abbotswick will also continue to be used by parish groups seeking a time of retreat, resting with the Lord. However, Abbotswick is in need of a significant refurbishment, and we seek your help.  An appeal will be made this weekend; you will receive an appeal leaflet with this newsletter. Please support the appeal as generously as you can; in the words of Bishop Alan “This project builds a prayerful and inspiring future for the young people of the Diocese.” Thank you. 
Stewards of the Gospel: On 7th August the document setting out in draft a vision and strategy to take our diocese forward was published at http://www.dioceseofbrentwood.net/news/  Do take a look, and if you have any comments our Steward of the Gospel, Caroline Dixon, would be delighted to hear from you.There are a few copies available in the church porch, but please do return them after reading.
World's Biggest Coffee Morning will be supported here on Friday September 29th 9.30 am - 12pm in the Community Centre. This is for the Macmillan Cancer Support and all support is much appreciated.    There will gifts available to buy and a raffle. Any donations of cakes / raffle prizes would be appreciated. These can be given to Annette Bacon or Sarah Gallagher up at the school. Why not be part of it and make time for people by getting together for a coffee and a chat.
The Campion School Open Evening concerning admission in September 2018 will be held at the school on 28th September.  Please see poster for details.
Sacred Heart of Mary Girls’ School Open Evening for prospective Year 7 pupils. Tuesday 3rd October from 5.30pm. See poster for details.

Brentwood Ursuline Convent High School Year 7 Open Evening on Tuesday 3rd October from 6.30pm. See poster for details. 
Calling Married Couples! Could you give 2 hours once to change the lives of 20 students? The Explore project brings together married couples with young people to have an open conversation about the realities of both marriage and family life. This exciting project is running in Catholic schools in your area. Please e-mail anna.mccormick@dioceseofbrentwood.org or call 07972438179 if you would like to get involved or hear more. 

Marriage Care Ilford requires a volunteer to carry out PR work for Marriage Preparation. Training will be given. Contact marriagecareilford@hotmail.co.uk Study Day at Christ the Eternal High Priest Gidea Park led by Mgr David Manson. The topic is ‘The Significance of Sunday’. Saturday 28th October, 10.30am – 3pm. Please book at gpstudydays@gmail.com There is no charge for the days. You are invited to bring a packed lunch. 
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The Twenty Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time (A) 
24th September 2017 
Today's gospel reading is one of the parables of Jesus found only in the Gospel of Matthew. The parable of the Labourers in the Vineyard may give rise to some perplexity. Why does the landowner not pay the labourers according to the hours they have worked? The parable is an invitation to understand that the ways of God are not bound or limited by human standards. The first reading, from the second part of the Book of Isaiah, is very well chosen to assist our understanding. God says: 'for my thoughts are not your thoughts, my ways not your ways'. God does not act according to the principles of human justice, whereby human beings are repaid according to their actions. God's loving generosity puts such considerations to one side. The point of the parable is that we cannot demand rewards from God. The gifts which God bestows are always far greater than anything we can merit. We are saved not by our own efforts but by the boundless kindness of God which we gratefully welcome into our lives.










